
 

GOVERNOR’S SECRETARIAT 

RAJ BHAVAN: IMPHAL 

- - - 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

Imphal, the 18
th

 April, 2018 

 

 

 The Hon’ble Governor of Manipur conveys her heartiest congratulations 

to all the Indian sportspersons who have won medals in the recently held 

Commonwealth Games at Gold Coast, Australia. The medal winners include 

three girls from Manipur and the Hon’ble Governor is specially happy to 

congratulate them. They have not only done Manipur but the whole of India 

proud with their achievement. The Hon’ble Governor has further expressed that 

the performance of all our players, particularly women, in Weightlifting, 

Boxing, Table Tennis and Badminton has been absolutely outstanding to say the 

least. 

 The Hon’ble Governor conveys her best wishes to all of them for the 

future. 
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